
Letter of complaint from Mr Wright
regarding loud music, threatening
behaviour.  

Letter of complaint received from
Mr Wright regarding noise.

Jubilee weekend - loud band. 
 Verbal complaint received from
Mr Wright.

24 June 2023

29 June 2023

12 Nov 2007
Meeting with Mr Wright -
unacceptable behaviour from a
member.

20 June 2007

7 Jan 2008

13 Jan 2008
Response sent to Mr Wright
following his complaint of 7th Jan.

2nd Oct 2006

17th Nov 2007
Two letters of complaint received from
Mr Wright regarding noise.

26 June 2022

Sunday afternoon - loud singer. 
 Verbal complaint received from Mr
Wright.29 June 2022

Meeting held with neighbours, club
committee members and licencing
officer.  

3 June 2022

WhatsApp request from The Mews
regarding the club closing their
windows because of loud band
music.

Email complaint regarding noise
received from Mrs Robertson @
No. 36

Variation application sent to BDC
for Club Premises Certificate
changes.

Meeting with Mr Wright
regarding a planning application
for double doors in the pool
room

21 Nov 2007
Mr Wright attends a monthly
committee meeting to discuss
concerns regarding noise and
harrassment of his tenant.

25 June 2023

Variation application validated by
BDC

19 July 2023

 19 July 2023
Email complaint from Mr Wright
regarding the band on 24th June

2008
CCTV and secondary glazing
installed.

 28 July 2023

BDC Environmental Health team
contact the Club regarding an
unsubstantiated noise complaint.


